
 

Stop the Corporate Loopholes Scheme  
Deceptive Proposition Allows Major Corporations to Avoid Paying their Fair Share 
and Evade Enforcement when they Violate Environmental, Health & Safety Laws 

An association representing California’s wealthiest corporations — including oil, 
insurance, banks and drug companies — is behind a deceptive proposition aimed for 
the November 2022 statewide ballot. Their measure would create major new loopholes 
that allow corporations to avoid paying their fair share for the impacts they have on our 
communities; while also allowing corporations to evade enforcement when they violate 
environmental, health, safety and other state and local laws. Here’s why a broad 
coalition of local governments, labor and public safety leaders, infrastructure 
advocates, and businesses oppose the Corporate Loophole Scheme: 

Gives Wealthy Corporations a Major Loophole to Avoid Paying their Fair 
Share - Forcing Local Residents and Taxpayers to Pay More 

• The measure creates new constitutional loopholes that allow corporations to pay 
far less than their fair share for the impacts they have on our communities, 
including local infrastructure, our environment, water quality, air quality, and 
natural resources – shifting the burden and making individual taxpayers pay 
more. 

 

Allows Corporations to Dodge Enforcement When They Violate 
Environmental, Health, Public Safety and Other Laws  

• The deceptive scheme creates new loopholes that makes it much more difficult 
for state and local regulators to issue fines and levies on corporations that violate 
laws intended to protect our environment, public health and safety, and our 
neighborhoods. 

 

Jeopardizes Vital Local and State Services 

• This far-reaching measure puts at risk billions of dollars currently dedicated to 
critical state and local services. 

• It could force cuts to public schools, fire and emergency response, law 
enforcement, public health, parks, libraries, affordable housing, services to 
support homeless residents, mental health services and more. 

• It would also reduce funding for critical infrastructure like streets and roads, 
public transportation, drinking water, new schools, sanitation, utilities and more. 

 

Opens the Door for Frivolous Lawsuits, Bureaucracy and Red Tape that Will 
Cost Taxpayers and Hurt Our Communities 

• The measure will encourage frivolous lawsuits, bureaucracy and red tape that 
will cost local taxpayers millions — while significantly delaying and stopping 
investments in infrastructure and vital services. 



 

 

Undermines Voter Rights, Transparency, and Accountability 

• This misleading measure changes our constitution to make it more difficult for 
local voters to pass measures needed to fund local services and local 
infrastructure. 

• It also includes a hidden provision that would retroactively cancel measures that 
were passed by local voters — effectively undermining the rights of voters to 
decide for themselves what their communities need. 

• It would limit voter input by prohibiting local advisory measures, where voters 
provide direction to politicians on how they want their local tax dollars spent. 

 


